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20th July 2023   

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Subject: WRAP AROUND CARE update 

 

Thank you all for your continued support of Wrap Around Care this year.  All the staff 

have worked hard to provide your children with first rate care.  

  

Unfortunately, we have chosen to continue to postpone hot dinners for the foreseeable 

future.  Do not worry, children will still be served a substantial snack at around 4:15pm 

each day.  We have chosen to keep a flat fee of £5 for Breakfast Club and £7 for 

Afterschool Club. We will notify you well in advance if this fee is to change. 

 
Childcare bookings will update parents when the new events for September will be 

open.  All current permanent bookings will be transferred over to the new academic 

year.  Any booking queries please contact childcare bookings directly as they oversee 

the system, the school does not handle this.  For any other queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office or speak to a member of staff at WAC. 

 
Please continue to see the website for half termly newsletters which will update you on 

what the children have been involved in whilst at WAC. 

 

From all of us at WAC we hope you have a lovely summer break.  We look forward to 

seeing you all in September. 
 

Kind regards 

  

Miss Johnson   

  

 


